



Spire Bushey Hospital, Heathbourne Road, Bushey, Hertfordshire, WD23 1RD **Spire Bushey Diagnostic Centre**, 290 Centennial Park, Centennial Avenue, Elstree, Hertfordshire, WD6 3SU.



Spire Bushey Hospital

2018 Consultant Directory Expert healthcare for your patients

www.spirebushey.com

Looking after you.

Welcome to our 2018 Consultant Directory

This directory has been created to provide GPs with a quick reference guide to Spire Bushey Hospital, our consultants and treatments we provide.

This past year has been a particularly exciting time for us with the launch of Spire Bushey Diagnostic Centre. The new centre has enabled us to increase our clinic and diagnostic offering to patients and play a greater role than ever in the local healthcare economy. You can find more information on the centre later in this directory.

2018 will see our main hospital site expand with additional bedrooms, a new theatre (bringing our total to six) and our remaining out-patient department being fully refurbished.

We are committed to providing the very best care to our patients in a relaxed, comfortable environment, ensuring they are treated as though they are part of our family. Every member of staff, from our most senior clinicians to the pantry and housekeeping staff devote themselves to helping patients feel at ease and less anxious about their treatment.

At Spire Bushey Hospital the patient is at the heart of everything we do. Please do not hesitate to contact any of us should you require any further information.



Best Wishes,

Lisa Trybus, Hospital Director

Main contacts

GP helpline

Janice Jamieson/Lisa Horne Tel: 020 8901 5577 Fax: 020 8901 5573 Email: buhospappt@spirehealthcare.com

Head of Clinical and Non-Clinical Services (Matron)

Sara Ryan Tel: 020 8901 5524 Fax: 020 8901 5525 Email: sara.ryan@spirehealthcare.com

GP Liaison Manager

Akta Chauhan Tel: 07736 278835 Email: akta.chauhan@spirehealthcare.com

Self-funding appointments

Karen Johnson/Nicola Gardner/Lauren Razzell Tel: 020 8901 5505 Fax: 020 8950 7556 Email: info@spirebushey.com

Events Executive (GP Education)

Tina Moss Tel: 020 8901 5536 Email: tina.moss@spirehealthcare.com

Business Development Manager

Sarah Bradley Tel: 020 8901 5518/07834 177279 Email: sarah.bradley@spirehealthcare.com

Hospital switchboard

Tel: 020 8950 9090 Fax: 020 8950 7556

Out-patient appointments

Tel: 020 8901 5555 Fax: 020 8901 5573 Email: buhospappt@spirehealthcare.com

Imaging appointments - Spire Bushey Hospital

CT/ X-ray/ MRI/ Ultrasound appointments: 020 8901 5566 Fax: 020 8420 4913 Email: busheyxrayadmin@spirehealthcare.com

Imaging appointments - Spire Bushey Diagnostic Centre X-ray/MRI/Ultrasound appointments: 020 8736 4600 Fax: 020 8786 4601 Email: busheyxrayadmin@spirehealthcare.com

Physiotherapy appointments Tel: 020 8901 5555 Fax: 020 8901 5573 Email: performlondon@spirehealthcare.com

Pathology

Tel: 020 8238 6830 Fax: 020 8207 2620 Emergency on-call tel: 07702 563374

Neurophysiology/Neurotology

Tel: 020 8901 0326 Fax: 020 8901 0327 Email: bushey.neurophysiology@spirehealthcare.com

Triple assessment breast clinic

Tel: 020 8901 5555 Fax: 020 8901 5573 Email: buhospappt@spirehealthcare.com



Contents

This directory has been produced for GPs, as a guide to Spire Bushey Hospital and the services and specialties we offer.

Spire Bushey Hospital offers a wide range of medical and healthcare services and is recognised by all major health insurance companies.

We have been treating patients for over 35 years and have over 400 consultants. All of our consultants are highly experienced and many enjoy national and international reputations.

Full profiles for each consultant can be found at **www.spirebushey.com**

How to refer your patients	5
GP online referral guide	6
Directory listings	
Aesthetic medicine	8
Allergy	8
Audiology	8
Bariatrics	8
Breast surgery	8
Cardiology	11
Care of the elderly	12
Clinical neurophysiology	12
Dermatology	12
Dietetics	12
Endocrinology	13
ENT	13
Gastroenterology	14
General surgery	14
Gynaecology	16
Haematology	17
Nephrology	17
Neurology	17
Neurosurgery	18
Oncology	18
Ophthalmology	19
Oral and maxillofacial surgery	19

Orthopaedics	20
Paediatrics	22
Pain control	23
Palliative medicine	23
Plastic surgery	23
Podiatry	23
Psychiatry	24
Radiology	24
Respiratory	25
Rheumatology	26
Speech therapy	26
Sports and exercise medicine	26
Sports injury	26
Urology	27
Alphabetical index	32
Cancer Services	38
Clinics	
Phlebotomy	39
Neurophysiology	39
Pathology	39
Radiology	40
Cardiac centre	40
Physiotherapy	41
Self-funding treatments	42
Contact details	44

How to refer your patients

At Spire Bushey we are committed to delivering excellent individual care and customer service to all our patients, from the time they first get in touch with us until after their treatment is complete. Our dedicated and highly trained staff aim to consistently deliver excellent patient care. We work to ensure every patient is treated as if they were our own vulnerable relative.

Insured patients

A referral letter is generally required from you before any insured patient can be seen by a consultant. Patients can call our bookings team on 020 8901 5555 to arrange a convenient appointment.

Self-funding patients

Self-funding patients are able to be seen by a consultant without a GP referral, although a letter is often preferred.

We can provide a tailored fixed price inclusive care package* with no hidden extras on a range of diagnostic tests, treatments and surgical procedures. For more information, please call our Self-pay team on 020 8901 5505.

NHS patients

Spire Bushey Hospital provides elective surgical services to NHS patients for orthopaedic and general surgery. Our aim is to make the referral process as quick and easy as possible. You can use the NHS e-Referral system

https://www.ebs.ncrs.nhs.uk to refer your patients to us or alternatively, you can refer by letter or fax (please state that the referral is NHS and provide recent relevant medical history).

Urgent/unplanned admissions

If you have a specific consultant to refer to and you have their contact details, you can organise this with them directly. Alternatively, you can call us and ask for the 'nurse in charge' of the wards, who will take initial details of the patient and organise the consultant for you.

The hospital does not have an accident and emergency facility.

Self-funding patients

For help in arranging self-funded consultations and treatment, including guide prices for investigations and surgery, please ask patients to contact our self-pay team on: Tel: 020 8901 5505 Email: info@spirebushey.com

Our fixed price packages* offer the following benefits:

- No waiting lists
- Fast access to leading consultants
- Treatment dates to suit the patient
- Personalised support and care

*Please see a copy of Spire Healthcare's patient terms and conditions for full details. Prices vary per treatment and are dependent on each patient's individual circumstances and needs.

Typical treatments that can be self-funded:

- Knee, hip, or shoulder surgery
- Varicose vein treatment
- Hernia repair
- Back pain treatment
- Weight loss surgery
- CT, MRI and ultrasound scans
- Cosmetic surgery
- Cataract surgery
- Endoscopy procedures

Referral letters can be:

Faxed to 020 8901 5558

Submitted online via our website www.spirehealthcare.com/GPConnect

Emailed with encryption to buhospappt@spirehealthcare.com

GP online referral guide

GP Connect enables practice staff to log in and send secure, instant online referrals to Spire Healthcare hospitals. The system is designed to be as simple and efficient as possible, while protecting all confidential information within secure servers.

Visit **www.spirehealthcare.com/gpconnect** or click on GP Connect from the GP information and resources tab on our website.

GP registration

When you access GP Connect for the first time you will be required to register a few personal details to allow you access to the site and grant you permission to make referrals.

The GP information and resources area will also contain information from Spire Healthcare specifically for GPs including news on our forthcoming GP events.

Making a referral

To make a referral click on the 'Make an online referral' link and complete all relevant details. The referrals for each patient will need to come from the GP making the referral.

NHS referrals

You may refer patients to Spire Bushey Hospital under the Choose and Book scheme. Please check that the required treatment is included in the scheme. If in doubt please use the Choose and Book website to make the referral **www.chooseandbook.nhs.uk**.

Imaging and other referral types

You can make referrals for radiological investigations by selecting 'Radiology' under the specialty list. To make a referral for physiotherapy, podiatry, dietetics, psychology etc, select one of these from under 'Allied Health Professionals' in the specialty list.

Attaching patient notes

It is possible to attach patient notes to the form, however the ease of this will depend on your own patient record software. Take a look at the options available in your software to see if records can be 'exported' or 'saved as' to your desktop. Then from there you can attach them to this form. You will need to save the notes in a common format such as a text or word document (.rtf, .pdf, .doc, .txt), a spreadsheet (.xls or .csv) or an image format (eg .bmp, .jpg).

Then click the 'send referral' button at the bottom of the page to submit the referral.

For more information on GP Connect please contact Akta Chauhan on 07736 278 835 or email akta.chauhan@spirehealthcare.com



Continuing professional development events for primary care professionals

Book your place today Call now on 020 8901 5536

We will be hosting a variety of educational events during 2018 which will count towards your continuing professional development (CPD).

Please check the **GP information and resources** section of our website at **www.spirebushey.com** for details of the 2018 itinerary and how to secure your booking.

Educational seminars

- Day events will be held at local hotels and all evening events will be held at Spire Bushey Hospital
- Presentations from our consultants on their area of sub-specialty expertise
- Case study discussion and open question and answer format to give you a rounded view of the topic
- Meet and network with peers
- We send you an agenda and booking form approximately six weeks before each event. If you do not receive this and you would like to attend, please feel free to contact us to book a place.

Additionally we run clinical workshops including BLS training, minor ops courses and a joint injections course on site at Spire Bushey Hospital.

'Lunch and Learn' at your surgery

- A Spire Bushey consultant presentation in your surgery
- Select a topic of your choice at a time that suits you
- Allocated time to discuss specific patient case studies
- Light lunch and refreshments brought along to your surgery

To book a place on any of our educational seminars, clinical workshops, the 'Lunch and Learn' sessions or to find out more about these events please contact:

Akta Chauhan, *GP Liaison Manager* 07736 278 835 akta.chauhan@spirehealthcare.com

Tina Moss, *Events Executive* 020 8901 5536 tina.moss@spirehealthcare.com

Looking after you.

A

Aesthetic medicine

Dr Sohail Mansoor

Global facial rejuvenation and non-invasive cosmetic procedures: botulinum toxin and filler/fat injections, sclerotherapy, chemical peeling NHS Trust: Royal Free London **Clinic times: Tuesday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

Allergy

Dr Andrew Barlow

Respiratory allergy, anaphylaxis, angioedema/urticaria, allergic rhinitis, suspected food allergy NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Monday afternoon, Thursday evening* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Appointments: 020 8901 555

Dr Peter Studdy

Chest medicine, COPD, asthma and airways disease, lung cancer, respiratory and general allergy, sleep disorders, medico-legal NHS Trust: Royal Brompton and Harefield

Clinic times: Friday morning*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Rama Vancheeswaran

Chest medicine, COPD, asthma and airways disease, lung cancer, respiratory and general allergy NHS Trust: Royal Free London **Clinic times: Sunday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

Audiology

Mr Rony Ganguly

Hearing impaired adults, fitting digital hearing aids Clinic times: Thursday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

В

Bariatrics

Mr Ali Alhamdani

Gastric bypass, sleeve gastrectomy, gastric banding, gastric balloon NHS Trust: Whittington Health Clinic times: Ad hoc Appointments: 020 8901 5505

Mr Periyathambi Jambulingam

Gastric bypass, sleeve gastrectomy, gastric banding, gastric balloon, revisional surgery NHS Trust: Luton and Dunstable Hospital/ West Hertfordshire Hospitals Clinic times: Thursday evening, Sunday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5505

Mr Pratik Sufi

Gastric bypass, sleeve gastrectomy, gastric banding, gastric balloon NHS Trust: Whittington Health

Clinic times: Tuesday morning, Wednesday evening*, Friday evening* Appointments: 020 8901 5505

Mr Douglas Whitelaw

Weight loss surgery, including gastric bands and balloons, sleeve gastrectomy, gastric bypass and gastric revision surgery. NHS Trust: Luton and Dunstable Hospital

Clinic times: Thursday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5505

Breast surgery

Mr Muhamed Al Dubaisi

Breast surgery, benign/malignant breast disease, breast cancer, risk reducing surgery/mastectomy, breast reconstruction, male gynaecomastia. Family history of breast cancer, minimise risk of recurrence of breast cancer after treatment. Triple assessment breast clinic

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Monday evening, Tuesday morning, Wednesday evening, Thursday evening, Friday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Arunmoy Chakravorty

Benign and malignant breast disease, complex corrective breast surgery, cosmetic corrections, immediate and delayed breast reconstruction, male gynaecomastia, mastectomy. Triple assessment breast clinic

NHS Trust: The Hillingdon Hospitals

Clinic times: Monday evening, Wednesday evening, Friday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Kelvin Chong

Benign and malignant breast diseases, breast cancer, mammographic screening, family history of breast cancer, risk-reducing surgery/ mastectomy, nipple-sparing mastectomy, neoadjuvant treatment, latissimus-dorsi breast reconstruction, implant and accellular dermal matrix breast reconstruction, lipomodelling. Triple assessment breast clinic

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Monday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Victor Jaffe

Breast cancer, breast reconstruction, latissimus-dorsi breast reconstruction, mastectomy, fine needle aspiration cytology NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Wednesday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Miss Lee-Min Lai

Breast surgery, breast pathology, breast disease. Triple assessment breast clinic NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals **Clinic times: Friday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555**



Spire Bushey Diagnostic Centre Fast access to leading consultants, 7 days a week

Spire Bushey Diagnostic Centre is located on Centennial Park in Elstree, less than two miles from the main hospital site.

The impressive two-storey centre offers:

- 14 purpose-designed consulting rooms
- associated treatment rooms
- outpatient diagnostic clinics
- the very latest imaging technologies including a high specification MRI scanner and ultrasound

The centre also offers an out-of-hours GP service, offering weekday evening and weekend morning appointments to cater for those with a busy lifestyle.

For more information please contact us:

\sim									
\ <i>२</i>				0			(n)		1
Ś	U	4	U	0	-	D)	U	U	
\sim									

- 🖂 🛛 info@spirebushey.com
- www.spirebushey.com



290 Centennial Park, Centennial Avenue, Elstree WD6 3SU

Looking after you.



Long waiting lists for scans?

STATES?

Whether they're insured or paying for themselves, we provide quick access to the scans your patients needs. Some of the comprehensive range of diagnostic services we offer:

- MRI scanning
- CT scanning
- X-ray services
- Dexa scanning
- Ultrasound



Looking after you.

Cardiology

Dr Ameet Bakhai

Cardiac fitness tests, heart failure, blood pressure, cholesterol disorders, stroke prevention and anticoagulants, pacemakers, rhythm disorders (AF/VT), valve disease, atypical chest pain, coronary disease, lifestyle advice, research, complex second opinions, stress

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Friday morning*, Sunday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Anthony Chow

Arrhythmia, electrophysiology, congenital heart disease, echocardiography, hypertension, interventional cardiology, vascular medicine, catheter ablation of arrhythmias NHS Trust: Barts Health NHS Trust

Clinic times: Monday afternoon*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Malcolm Finlay

AF ablation, arrhythmias, interventional electrophysiology, catheter ablation, pacing, implantable defibrillators and cardiac resynchronisation therapy, general heart disease including coronary and valvular disease, heart failure

NHS Trust: Barts Health NHS Trust

Clinic times: Wednesday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Nearchos Hadjiloizou

General cardiology, angina, coronary intervention, primary PCI, rotablation, hypertension, echocardiography, arrhythmia NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals/Royal Brompton and Harefield/Imperial College Healthcare

Clinic times: Friday evening*, Saturday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Niall Keenan

Cardiac imaging (echo, stress echo, transoesophageal echo, cardiac CT, cardiac MRI), full range of general adult cardiological problems, with a particular interest in heart failure and valvular heart disease NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals/Royal Brompton and Harefield/Imperial College Healthcare Clinic times: Monday afternoon, Thursday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Fakhar Khan

Heart rhythm disorders, atrial fibrillation, palpitations, blackouts, dizziness, pacemakers, defibrillators, ablation therapy for atrial fibrillation, cardiac resynchronisation therapy, heart failure, treatment for high blood pressure, chest pain, high cholesterol NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals/ Royal Free London

Clinic times: Sunday morning*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Raj Khiani

General cardiology, valvular disease, chest pain, acute coronary syndromes, palpitations, arrythmias NHS Trust: Royal Free London Clinic times: Tuesday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Michael Koa-Wing

Palpitations, dizzy spells, syncope (blackouts), stroke prevention, chest pain, heart failure, breathlessness, high blood pressure, cardiovascular risk assessment. Arrhythmias and catheter ablation, e.g. supraventricular/ ventricular tachycardia, atrial fibrillation, bradyarrhythmia (slow heart rhythms), cardiac devices NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals/Imperial College Healthcare Clinic times: Tuesday afternoon*, Friday evening*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr David Lipkin

Angina, interventional cardiology, coronary angioplasty, stenting, valvular heart disease, heart failure

NHS Trust: Royal Free London (honorary position)

Clinic times: Thursday morning

Appointments: 020 7722 9346

Dr Anthony Nathan

Arrhythmias, interventional electrophysiology, catheter ablation, pacing, implantable defibrillators and cardiac resynchronisation therapy, general heart disease including coronary and valvular disease, coronary angiography, heart failure, hypertension NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Tuesday morning/afternoon, Thursday morning/afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Deven Patel

Angina, chest pain, heart failure, coronary angiography, coronary angioplasty, stenting NHS Trust: Royal Free London Clinic times: Monday morning, Tuesday afternoon/evening, Friday morning*/afternoon*/evening* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Joban Sehmi

General cardiology, cardiac MRI, cardiac CT, complex echocardiography, stress echocardiography, trans thoracic / trans oesophageal, echocardiography NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals **Clinic times: Friday morning**

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Elliot Smith

Interventional cardiology, coronary angioplasty and stenting, complex angioplasty including rotational atherectomy and chronic occlusion, valvular heart disease, general cardiology NHS Trust: Barts Health NHS Trust

Clinic times: Friday afternoon*, Sunday morning*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Michael Van Der Watt

Echocardiography, interventional cardiology, pacing, angina, arrhythmias, heart failure, syncope NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals/Imperial College Healthcare Clinic times: Monday afternoon/evening, Wednesday evening, Friday afternoon

Consultants

Dr Amanda Varnava

Hypertension, palpitations, syncopies, cardiology in the young, cardiology in pregnancy, inherited cardiac conditions (cardiomyopathy and arrhythmia syndrome), general cardiology including coronary angiography and sports cardiology

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals/Imperial College Healthcare

Clinic times: Tuesday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Will Wallis

Interventional cardiology, complex angioplasty, general cardiology NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals/Royal Brompton and Harefield

Clinic times: Wednesday afternoon

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Care of the elderly

Dr Tolu Adesina

All aspects of general medicine and geriatric medicine. Stroke and transient ischaemic attacks (TIA) Clinic times: Saturday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Syed Rizvi

Acute general and geriatric medicine, heart failure treatment, hypertension, cardio-respiratory problems NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals **Clinic times: Sunday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

Clinical neurophysiology

Dr Santiago Catania

Nerve conduction studies NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals Clinic times: Thursday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Gorande Kanabar

EMG and nerve conduction studies for carpal tunnel syndrome, ulnar neuropathy, brachial neuritis, diabetic neuropathy, nerve injuries, myopathy/polymyositis, fibre EMG for myasthenia gravis and adult and paediatric EEG for epilepsy

Clinic times: Ad hoc Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Bryan Youl

Nerve conduction studies, electromyography NHS Trust: Royal Free London Clinic times: Tuesday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555

D

Dermatology

Dr Kapila Batta

Paediatric dermatology, skin cancer, general dermatology NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals Clinic times: Monday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Hady Bayoumi

Skin cancer, dermatological surgery, acne, eczema, psoriasis NHS Trust: East and North Hertfordshire Clinic times: Thursday morning/afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Laurence Lever

Dermatological surgery, skin cancer, general dermatology NHS Trust: North West London Hospitals Clinic times: Tuesday morning, Thursday afternoon/evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Sohail Mansoor

Cosmetic and oncologic dermasurgery, general dermatology, mole screening, lump and bump removal, acne, acne scarring NHS Trust: Royal Free London **Clinic times: Tuesday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

Dr Julia Schofield

General dermatology NHS Trust: United Lincolnshire Hospitals Clinic times: Wednesday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Howard Stevens

Skin cancer, dermatological surgery, genital skin NHS Trust: Royal Free London Clinic times: Friday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dietetics

Thomas Chapman

Weight management, disordered eating, hyperlipidaemia, diabetes, oncology, artificial nutrition – enteral feeding, dietary support pre and post-bariatric surgery, coeliac disease

NHS Trust: Luton and Dunstable Hospital

Clinic times: Ad hoc

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Gill Cuffaro

Weight management, disordered eating, hyperlipidaemia, diabetes, oncology, artificial nutrition – enteral feeding, dietary support pre and post-bariatric surgery, coeliac disease

Clinic times: Sunday morning*

Naomi Joseph

Nutrition support, gastroenterology, IBS, GI surgery, parenteral nutrition, cardiovascular disease, diabetes, oncology, weight management, allergies and food intolerances

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Sunday morning*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555



Endocrinology

Dr Michael Clements

Diabetes, general endocrinology, calcium and metabolic disorders, general internal medicine

Clinic times: Monday afternoon, Wednesday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Mark Cohen

Diabetes, obesity, thyroid, parathyroid, polycystic ovary syndrome, pituitary disease, metabolic disorders

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Sunday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Thomas Galliford

Diabetes, thyroid disease, parathyroid disease, pituitary disease, adrenal disease, polycystic ovary syndrome, metabolic disorders NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Thursday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Jonathan Katz

Polycystic ovary syndrome, thyrotoxicosis, hypothyroidism, diabetes, parathyroid, adrenal and pituitary disorders

NHS Trust: Royal Free London Clinic times: Friday afternoon

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Arla Ogilvie

Thyroid disorders, polycystic ovary syndrome, diabetes, pituitary disease, general endocrinology and metabolic disorders NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals **Clinic times: Monday afternoon, Friday evening***

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

ENT

Mr Vince Cumberworth

General paediatric and adult, tinnitus, nose, sinus, throat, children's throat and hearing problems NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals/North West London Hospitals/Hillingdon Hospitals **Clinic times: Friday morning* (Out-patient practice only)**

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Roy Farrell

Head and neck surgery, thyroid disease, oncology NHS Trust: North West London Hospitals Clinic times: Wednesday afternoon

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr S. Alam Hannan

General adult and paediatric ENT medicine and surgery, rhinology including endoscopic sinus surgery and nasal airway reconstruction, facial plastic surgery including rhinoplasty and pinnaplasty NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals/Royal Free London

Clinic times: Sunday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Appointments: 020 0501 555

Mr Jonathan Hughes

Head and neck surgery, thyroid disease, allergy, balance disorders, hearing loss, sinus surgery and voice disorders

NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals/Royal Free London Clinic times: Saturday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr David Johnston

General adult/paediatric, nasal surgery, endoscopic sinus surgery, tinnitus, dizziness, general ENT, rhinology, parotid and thyroid surgery, FESS, vertigo

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Monday evening, Friday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Sharif Khalil

Sinus surgery, otology, otolaryngology, rhinology, grommet insertion, laryngoscopy NHS Trust: The Royal National Throat, Nose and Ear Hospital **Clinic times: Thursday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

Mr Alasdair Mace

Sinus surgery, tonsillectomy for adults, allergy testing, laryngoscopy investigation, sinus surgery NHS Trust: Imperial College Healthcare Clinic times: Wednesday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Anooj Majithia

General ENT including throat and hearing problems, snoring and sleep apnoea, and voice and swallowing disorders NHS Trust: London North West Healthcare Clinic times: Wednesday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Ravinder Natt

Sinus surgery, tonsillectomy for adults, allergy testing, laryngoscopy, balance disorders, septoplasty, sinus surgery, Earfold

Clinic times: Tuesday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Rohit Pratap

General and paediatric ENT problems, rhinology including nasal reconstruction and endoscopic sinus surgery, otology including hearing loss, eustachian tube issues, chronic ear infections, dizziness and balance problems

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Friday afternoon/evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Robert Quiney

General and paediatric, neuro-otology, stapedectomy, intact canal wall mastoid surgery, ossiculoplasty, nasal and sinus surgery NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals

Clinic times: Tuesday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Chee Toh

General adult and paediatric ENT, salivary gland and thyroid surgery, nasal allergy, rhinoplasty and otoplasty, snoring surgery

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Thursday afternoon

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Vik Veer

Snoring, obstructive sleep apnea, sleep disordered breathing, OSA, otology, hearing problems, vertigo, tinnitus, breathing problems, nasal obstruction, sinusitis, tonsils, adenoids, Earfold

NHS Trust: Royal National Throat Nose and Ear Hospital

Clinic times: Friday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Gastroenterology

Dr Akeel Alisa

Gastroenterology, endoscopy, colonoscopy, irritable bowel syndrome, flexible sigmoidoscopy, abnormal liver function tests, polyp removal NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Tuesday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Anthony Leahy

Gastroenterology, endoscopy, hepatology, inflammatory bowel disease, dyspepsia

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Wednesday afternoon, Thursday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Bruce Macfarlane

Gastroenterology, endoscopy, hepatology, colonoscopy, inflammatory bowel disease, iron deficiency, anaemia, abnormal liver function tests

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Tuesday morning, Saturday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Steven Mann

Dyspepsia, inflammatory bowel disease, functional abdominal disorders, endoscopy NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Thursday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr David Rowlands

Gastroenterology, upper/lower GI endoscopy, dyspepsia, inflammatory and functional bowel disease, gastrointestinal cancer, liver disease NHS Trust: East and North Hertfordshire

Clinic times: Thursday afternoon*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Mohamed Shariff

Gastroenterology, endoscopy, hepatology, pancreatology, colonoscopy, inflammatory bowel disease, iron deficiency, anaemia, abnormal liver function tests

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Wednesday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Kwok Tang

Gastroenterology, liver disease, viral hepatitis, dyspepsia, IBD, endoscopy, pancreatobiliary disease, ERCP, gastrointestinal cancer, colorectal cancer screening

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Thursday afternoon

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

General surgery

Mr Obi Agu

Varicose veins, leg swelling, leg ulcers, open and endovascular treatment of blocked arteries - claudication, rest pain, diabetic foot, aortic aneurysms and dissection, vascular malformations, carotid surgery, thoracoscopic sympathectomy for sweating, hernia repair, lumps and bumps

NHS Trust: Royal Free London/ University College London Hospitals/ Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Ad hoc

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Ali Alhamdani

General surgery, laparoscopic hernia repair (incisional and groin), laparoscopic cholecystectomy, benign upper GI surgery, Nissen's fundoplication, Heller's cardiomyotomy

NHS Trust: Whittington Health

Clinic times: Ad hoc

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Ahmed Al-Bahrani

Oesophago-gastric cancer and GIST surgery (open and laparoscopic), minimal access (laparoscopic) surgery including abdominal wall hernia repair, biliary surgery, anti-reflux and hiatus hernia surgery, endoscopy

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals/East and North Hertfordshire Clinic times: Tuesday evening

Mr Atif Alvi

Colorectal surgery, colonoscopy, endoscopy, laparoscopic hernia repairs, gastrointestinal surgery, incontinence, inflammatory bowel disease, laparoscopic surgery

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Monday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Alla Amin

Colorectal surgery, colonoscopy, endoscopy, gastrointestinal cancer, gastrointestinal surgery, incontinence, inflammatory bowel disease, laparoscopic surgery

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Tuesday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Appointments: 020 0501 55.

Mr James Arbuckle

Colorectal surgery, coloproctology, gastrointestinal cancer, hernia repairs, laparoscopic surgery, inflammatory bowel disease NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Tuesday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Gary Atkin

Benign and malignant colorectal disease, laparoscopic surgery, gallstone disease, abdominal wall hernia repair, hernias, paediatric general surgery

NHS Trust: East and North Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Wednesday afternoon*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Reda Awad

Venous disease, laparoscopic cholecystectomy, hernia repair, thorascopic sympathectomy, thyroidectomy, endocrine surgery, vascular surgery

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Wednesday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Maitham Alwhouhayb

Colorectal surgery, colonoscopy, endoscopy, HALO, laproscopic cholecystectomy, haemorrhoidectomy, anal fistula and all types of abdominal hernias

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Ad hoc

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Daryll Baker

Complex arterial and venous disorders, varicose veins, DVT, peripheral vascular and cerebrovascular diseases, hyperhidrosis

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Thursday evening*, Saturday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Colin Elton

Haemorrhoid surgery, groin hernia and incisional hernia repairs, laparoscopic surgery, endoscopy and colonoscopy, paediatric hernia repairs, colorectal surgery

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Monday morning*, Tuesday evening, Thursday evening* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Daren Francis

Colorectal surgery, laparoscopic and endoscopic procedures, general surgery NHS Trust: Royal Free London Clinic times: Tuesday morning*, Thursday morning*, Sunday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr David Greenstein

Vascular, varicose veins, endoscopic thoracic sympathectomy, hernia repair, lipomas, cyst removal NHS Trust: North West London Hospitals **Clinic times: Tuesday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

Mr Periyathambi Jambulingam

Oesophago-gastric cancers, benign GI disorders, gastrointestinal surgery, laparoscopic surgery, GI endoscopy, treatment of haemorrhoids, hiatus hernia and reflux disease, laparoscopic inguinal and incisional hernia repair, gallbladder and biliary surgery (cholecystectomy), bariatric surgery NHS Trust: Luton and Dunstable Hospital/West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Thursday evening, Sunday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Jeremy Livingstone

Stomach and bowel cancer, gallbladder disease, hernia repair, gastroenterology

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Wednesday evening, Saturday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Alexander Loh

Vascular disease, hernia repair – open/laparoscopic, laparoscopic cholecystectomy, varicose veins including radiofrequency ablation NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Tuesday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr John Meyrick-Thomas

Gastrointestinal surgery, gastro-oesophageal reflux and laparoscopic anti-reflux surgery, hernia repair, groin pain, endoscopy, colonoscopy Clinic times: Wednesday morning, Thursday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Ian Mitchell

General gastrointestinal and laparoscopic surgery, endoscopic procedures NHS Trust: Royal Free London Clinic times: Monday evening*, Friday afternoon/evening, Saturday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Borzoueh Mohammadi

Endoscopy, gallbladder / gallstone removal (cholecystectomy) laparoscopy investigation and treatment hernia surgery NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals Clinic times: Saturday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Consultants

Mr Sanjeev Sarin

General and vascular surgery including varicose veins, aneurysms and carotid

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Monday evening, Thursday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Pratik Sufi

General surgery, laparoscopic hernia repair (incisional and groin), laparoscopic cholecystectomy, benign upper GI surgery, Nissen's fundoplication, Heller's cardiomyotomy

NHS Trust: Whittington Health

Clinic times: Tuesday morning, Wednesday evening*, Friday evening* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Douglas Whitelaw

Upper GI Surgery, laparoscopic surgery, removal of gallbladder, ERCP, bile duct exploration and pancreatic and biliary disease. Weight loss surgery. All types of laparoscopic hernia repair including TEPP & TAPP procedures

NHS Trust: Luton and Dunstable Hospital

Clinic times: Thursday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Gynaecology

Ms Alero Awala

Menstrual disorders, emergency gynaecology, adolescent gynaecology, pelvic pain, pelvic scanning, endometriosis, Well Woman checks, early pregnancy, recurrent miscarriage, fertility work-up, HRT, laparoscopy, hysteroscopy and endometrial ablation

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Tuesday morning, Wednesday evening*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mrs Nitu Bajekal

Colposcopy, laparoscopy, hysteroscopy, endometriosis, menopause, PCOS, recurrent miscarriage, vaginal surgery, and vulval problems NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Monday afternoon, Wednesday morning*, Friday evening*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Anthony Boret

Pelvic ultrasound scanning, ovarian cysts, pelvic pain, fibroids, prolapse, menstrual problems, keyhole and open surgery, early pregnancy ultrasound scanning up to 14 weeks.

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Monday afternoon*/evening*, Thursday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Stewart Disu

Laparoscopic myomectomy, advanced laparoscopic endometriosis surgery and laparoscopic ovarian cystectomy, gynaecology and early pregnancy ultrasound scans

NHS Trust: North West London Hospitals

Clinic times: Monday morning*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Miss Moneli Golara

Fibroids, menstrual problems, keyhole surgery, contraception and hormone replacement therapy, gynaecological problems in teenagers, prolapse, ovarian cysts, menopause and other general gynaecological conditions

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Friday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Andrew Hextall

Urogynaecology/general gynaecology, urinary incontinence, overactive bladder, cystitis/recurrent urinary tract infections, prolapse, vaginal surgery, menstrual problems, pelvic pain, endometriosis, laparoscopic and hysteroscopic surgery, PTNS

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Tuesday afternoon*/evening*, Thursday afternoon* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Miss Sanjay Kumari

Menstrual disorders, fibroids, PCOS, pelvic pain, endometriosis, miscarriage, menopause and HRT, sexual health, and colposcopy/ management of abnormal smears

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Tuesday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Michael Menezes

Prolapse, incontinence, urogynaecology, urodynamics, menopause, post-menopausal problems menstrual disorders, menorrhagia, hysteroscopy, laparoscopic surgery, endometriosis, colposcopy

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Monday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Arvind Mittal

Advanced laparoscopic and hysteroscopic surgery, abdominal and vaginal surgery, colposcopy, gynaecology ultrasound, menstrual disorders, fibroids, pelvic pain/endometriosis, menopause and cancer screening NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Friday morning*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Laurie Montgomery-Irvine

Menstrual disorders, pelvic pain including laser surgery, laparoscopic surgery, hysteroscopy, previous ectopic pregnancy, menopausal problems, HRT, general gynaecology

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Wednesday morning*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Magdy Nawar

Laparoscopic and hysteroscopic surgery for treatment of fibroids, pelvic pain, endometriosis, infertility and menstrual disorders NHS Trust: North West London Hospitals

Clinic times: Sunday morning*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Malcolm Padwick

Gynaecological cancer, laparoscopy, colposcopy, laser surgery for endometriosis, genital prolapse keyhole repair NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals **Clinic times: Tuesday afternoon*, Wednesday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

Mr Robert Adam Rodin

Gynaecology, hysteroscopy, laparoscopic surgery, menopause, menorrhagia, menstrual disorders, miscarriage, post menopausal problems, prolapse, sexual health

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Monday afternoon

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Ade Sanusi

Colposcopy, menstrual disorders, laparoscopic surgery, pelvic pain including endometriosis, urinary incontinence with prolapse surgery, menopause and HRT

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Friday afternoon*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Richard Sheridan

Pelvic pain, menopause, pre-menstrual syndrome, urinary incontinence, menstrual disorders, minimal access surgery, vaginal surgery

NHS Trust: Imperial College Healthcare

Clinic times: Tuesday afternoon, Thurday afternoon/evening

Saturday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Haematology

Dr Judith Hanslip

Haematological oncology, chronic leukaemia, lymphoma, myeloma, polycythaemia, essential thrombocythaemia, general haematology, diagnostic haematology, blood transfusion NHS Trust: East and North Hertfordshire

Clinic times: Ad hoc

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Charalampia Kyriakou

Anaemias, multiple myeloma, paraproteinemias, lymphoma, myeloproliferative disorders (thrombocythaemia, polycythaemia), leukemia NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Wednesday evening, Saturday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Ν

Nephrology

Dr Christopher Lawrence

Kidney disease, glomerulonephritis, diabetic nephropathy, renovascular disease, proteinuria, nephrotic syndrome, chronic kidney disease, acute kidney injury, UTI, renal stones, transplantation, lupus NHS Trust: East & North Hertfordshire Hospitals Clinic times: Saturday morning*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Andrew Palmer

General nephrology, glomerulonephritis chronic kidney disease, renal failure, renovascular disease and hypertension NHS Trust: Imperial College Healthcare Clinic times: Tuesday evening, Sunday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Neurology

Dr Sushil Beri (paediatric only)

Acute and chronic neurological problems in children including childhood epilepsy, headaches, faints and funny turns, developmental problems and neuromuscular disorders

NHS Trust: Imperial College Healthcare **Clinic times: Friday evening** Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Robert Brenner

General neurology, MS, headaches, dizzy spells, blackouts/epilepsy and Parkinson's disease

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals/Royal Free London

Clinic times: Monday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Michael Gross

All aspects of clinical neurology and pain management, headache, fits, faints, funny turns and blackouts, dizzy turns, TIA, CVA, MS, PD, chronic fatigue, complex and unexplained symptom analysis NHS Trust: Royal Surrey County Hospital

Clinic times: Tuesday afternoon, Thursday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Prasad Korlipara

General neurology, Parkinson's disease, tremor and movement disorders, memory problems, headaches, epilepsy, funny turns, TIAs and stroke

NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals/ West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Wednesday evening*, Saturday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Dominic Mort

Any type of adult general neurological symptom, with a particular interest in dizziness, blackouts, headaches, tingling, forgetfulness and neuro-ophthalmology

Clinic times: Wednesday morning

Dr James Rakshi

Parkinson's disease, headaches, stroke prevention and management, neurological rehabilitation, multiple sclerosis, epilepsy, funny turns, spinal cord, disc disease, functional (non-organic) disorders

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Tuesday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Jeremy Rees

Headache, epilepsy, Parkinson's disease, brain tumours, neuropathy, cancer related neurological problems

NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals/ Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital/Royal Marsden Hospital NHS Trust/East and North Hertfordshire

Clinic times: Thursday evening*, Sunday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Neurosurgery

Mr James Allibone

Spinal surgery, spinal tumours, degenerative spine disease, neck and low back pain, sciatica, minimally invasive surgery, disc replacement, vertebroplasty, syringomyelia, chiari malformation.

NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals/National Hospital for Neurology and Neurosurgery

Clinic times: Tuesday morning*, Wednesday morning*, Thursday morning*, Saturday morning Appointments: 020 8901 0349

Mr Ramesh Nair

Spinal surgery, back pain, degenerative spine, hydrocephalus, lumbar spine disorders, neck pain, pain management NHS Trust:Charing Cross Hospital & St Mary's Hospital, Imperial

College Healthcare

Clinic times: Monday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Ahmed Toma

Spinal surgery, back pain, degenerative spine, hydrocephalus, lumbar spine disorders, neck pain, pain management

NHS Trust: National Hospital for Neurology and Neurosurgery

Clinic times: Tuesday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555



Oncology

Dr Roberto Alonzi

Prostate cancer, bladder cancer, radiotherapy NHS Trust: Mount Vernon Hospital Appointments: 020 8236 9040

Dr Richard Ashford

Breast cancer Clinic times: Monday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Neel Bhuva

Clinical oncology (radiotherapy). Colorectal and oesophagogastric NHS Trust: East and North Hertfordshire **Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

Dr Andrew Gaya

Chemotherapy, radiotherapy, cyberknife, immunotherapies, biological therapy, personalised medicine, gene sequencing, oesophageal, stomach, pancreas, liver, colorectal, anal, net, unknown primary, skin cancers NHS Trust: Guy's & St Thomas'

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Robert Glynne Jones

Gastrointestinal and colorectal cancer NHS Trust: Mount Vernon Hospital Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Mark Harrison

Upper and lower gastrointestinal cancers, chemoradiation of oesophagal and rectal cancer, integration of new agents into upper GI treatment schedules

NHS Trust: East and North Hertfordshire/Mount Vernon Hospital Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Stephen Karp

Breast cancer, gastrointestinal (including colon, rectum, pancreas, oesophagus and stomach) cancer, urological (prostate and bladder) cancer, IMRT and IGRT

NHS Trust: Royal Free London Clinic times: Sunday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Daniel Krell

Neuroendocrine tumours, gastro-oesophageal, colorectal, pancreatic, liver and bile duct cancer and cancer of unknown primary NHS Trust: Royal Free Hospital

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Alan Makepeace

Breast cancer NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Professor David Miles

Breast cancer NHS Trust: East, North, and West Hertfordshire Hospitals Clinic times: Monday evening, Thursday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Peter Ostler

Breast cancer, urological and lung cancer and radiotherapy NHS Trust: Mount Vernon Hospital Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Andreas Polychronis

Lung cancer, upper and lower GI and hepatobilary cancers, cancers with unknown primary, biological novel therapies NHS Trust: Royal Free London/West, East and North Hertfordshire **Clinic times: Tuesday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

Dr Nihal Shah

Breast cancer, breast disease, lung cancer, head and neck oncology, unknown primary NHS Trust: West, East and North Hertfordshire Clinic times: Ad hoc Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Anup Vinayan

Colorectal, Upper GI and heptobilary NHS Trust: East and West Hertfordshire NHS Trust Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Ophthalmology

Miss Faye Barampouti

Small incision cataract surgery under topical anaesthesia, strabismus and paediatric ophthalmology, botulinum toxin

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Monday morning, Wednesday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Allon Barsam

Cataract, cornea and laser vision correction, advanced small incision cataract surgery, refractive lens surgery, complex corneal surgery including selective lamellar keratoplasty, accelerated corneal collagen crosslinking for keratoconus, advanced laser eye surgery, ocular surface disease, second opinions, international patients

NHS Trust: Luton and Dunstable Hospital

Clinic times: Tuesday evening, Wednesday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Andre Ismail

Eyelid conditions and surgery, small incision cataract surgery, watery eyes and lacrimal surgery

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Friday morning/Saturday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Jeremy Joseph

Small incision cataract surgery, glaucoma, general ophthalmology Clinic times: Monday morning, Tuesday morning/afternoon, Wednesday morning, Thursday morning, Friday morning/ afternoon/evening

Appointments:020 8901 5555

Mr Michael Karampelas

Retinal vascular disease, age related macular degeneration, intraocular inflammation, intravitreal treatments, retinal laser surgery, general ophthalmology NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Friday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Alan Kosmin

Glaucoma management including selective laser trabeculoplasty, cataract surgery with multifocal, accommodative and monofocal lens implants, combined cataract and glaucoma surgery, eyelid and eye surface disorders, corneal disorders, general ophthalmology

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Monday afternoon*, Tuesday morning/afternoon/ evening, Wednesday afternoon, Friday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Simon Levy

Small incision cataract surgery, refractive surgery, eye surface disorders, contact lens problems, cornea surgery NHS Trust: North West London Hospitals Clinic times: Monday afternoon/evening, Thursday afternoon/ evening, Sunday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Hemal Mehta

Intravitreal injections, retinal laser, YAG laser capsulotomy, cataract surgery, eyelid procedures, general ophthalmology NHS Trust: Royal Free London **Clinic times: Saturday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

Mr Jiten Tolia

Cataract surgery, lacrimal disorders, oculoplastic surgery, refractive surgery, glaucoma treatment, macular degeneration NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals/Luton and Dunstable Hospital Clinic times: Wednesday evening* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Michael Toma

General ophthalmology, small incision phako-emulsification refractive cataract surgery, medical retina disease (including diabetic retinopathy, age related macular degereration and retinal vein occlusions, intravitreal injections of Lucentis, Avastin and Ozurdex), external eye and corneal disorders, lacrimal surgery for watery eyes including endonasal dacryocystorhinostomy and dacryoplasty (balloon dilatation of tear duct)

NHS Trust: East and North Hertfordshire

Clinic times: Wednesday afternoon*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Oral and maxillofacial surgery

Mr Graham Bounds

Maxillofacial surgery, impacted teeth and all oral surgery, skin cancer, salivary gland surgery, bone grafts for dental implants, facial pain, oral medicine, temporomandibular joint disorders

Clinic times: Tuesday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Manolis Heliotis

Facial surgery, maxillofacial surgery, oral surgery, facial deformity and facial cosmetic surgery, trauma, oral implantology, skin cancer NHS Trust: North West London Hospitals

Clinic times: Monday afternoon*/Wednesday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Nasser Nasser

Aesthetic facial surgery, rhinoplasty, parotid gland surgery, oral and facial malignancy NHS Trust: Barts Health NHS Trust Clinic times: Friday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Bhavin Visavadia

Oral surgery, oral cancer, skin cancer and reconstruction, aesthetic facial surgery NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals **Clinic times: Thursday evening, Friday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

19

Orthopaedics

Mr James Allibone

Spinal surgery, spinal tumours, degenerative spine disease, neck and low back pain, sciatica, minimally invasive surgery, disc replacement, vertebroplasty, syringomyelia, chiari malformation.

NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals/National Hospital for Neurology and Neurosurgery

Clinic times: Tuesday morning*, Wednesday morning*, Thursday morning*, Saturday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 0349

Mr Farhaan Altaf

Degenerative spine surgery and spinal injury, spine disease/deformity. Trauma and spinal cord

NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Ad hoc

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr William Aston

Primary and revision knee and hip replacement, knee arthroscopy (cartilage repair/transplantation), orthopaedic oncology, bone and soft tissue tumours

NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Tuesday evening, Wednesday morning*/evening* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Rajiv Bajekal

Back pain and spinal surgery, kyphoplasty and vertebroplasty for osteoporotic fractures, hip and knee surgery NHS Trust: Royal Free London **Clinic times: Wednesday evening, Friday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

Professor Tim Briggs

Bone tumours, joint replacement, sports injuries, arthroscopy NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Monday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Richard Carrington

Primary and revision hip/knee replacement, knee arthroscopy, anterior cruciate ligament reconstruction, articular cartilage repair, knee injury

NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital Clinic times: Tuesday morning, Thursday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Roderick Coull

Foot and ankle surgery including keyhole and minimally invasive bunion surgery

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Wednesday evening*, Thursday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Nick Cullen

Foot and ankle disorders including hallux valgus, toe deformity, sports injuries, arthritis, arthroscopy, tendon pathology, ligament reconstruction, ankle and toe joint replacement NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Tuesday evening*, Wednesday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr James Donaldson

Hip and knee replacement, rehabilitation and cartilage transplantation, primary, complex primary and revision hip replacements, partial and total knee replacements, complex primary and revision knee replacement, infected hip and knee replacements. Patient specific and customised implants, arthroscopic and soft tissue knee surgery, cartilage regeneration and joint preserving procedures, including osteotomy, patello-femoral re-alignment procedures NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Wednesday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Mark Falworth

Shoulder and elbow surgery; impingement, rotator cuff tears, frozen shoulder, dislocations, sports injuries, joint replacement, fractures, arthroscopic surgery, revision surgery, complex reconstruction NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Monday morning*/afternoon*/evening*, Tuesday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Barry Ferris

Hip, knee, elbow replacements, knee ligament reconstruction, unicondylar knee replacements, wrist and general hand surgery, arthritic wrist surgery

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Monday evening, Thursday morning, Friday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr lan Fyfe

Cervical and lumbar spine problems, hip and lower limb surgery (particularly knees), sports injuries

Clinic times: Tuesday morning*/afternoon/evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Alexander Gibson

Spinal surgery of adults and children with a special interest in spinal deformity (scoliosis and kyphosis), tumours, fractures and infections of the spine

NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Friday afternoon*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Panos Gikas

Primary hip and knee joint replacements including anterior approach hip replacement. Revision hip and knee joint replacements, complex hip and knee revisions/reconstructions, knee arthroscopy and cartilage/stem cell transplantation for articular cartilage damage, bone and soft tissue sarcomas, surgical management of metastatic bone disease

NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Tuesday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Andrew Goldberg OBE

Foot and ankle surgery, ankle arthritis, ankle sprains, ankle replacement, arthroscopy, bunions, toe deformity, sports injuries, achilles tendon problems

NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Wednesday afternoon*

Mr David Gordon

Foot, ankle and knee surgery, sports injury, ligament reconstruction, fractures, arthroscopy, knee, ankle and toe joint replacement, toe deformities, bunions, achilles tendon, trauma – upper and lower limb

Clinic times: Monday afternoon, Thursday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Omar Haddo

Elbow and shoulder surgery, shoulder resurfacing, rotator cuff, joint replacement, shoulder arthroscopy, joint pain treatment NHS Trust: Whittington Health

Clinic times: Friday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Aresh Hashemi-Nejad

Young adult hip disorders, paediatric orthopaedics, children and adolescent hip disorders, club feet, knee surgery NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Monday evening, Tuesday afternoon

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Andrew Irwin

Shoulder arthroscopy, shoulder replacement surgery, elbow replacement, elbow arthroscopy, rotator cuff repair, joint manipulation treatment, joint pain injections, sports injuries NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Wednesday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Sidha Jayabalan

Hip/knee joint replacements, knee surgery, sports injuries, arthroscopic surgery

Clinic times: Friday morning, Sunday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Simon Jennings

Primary and revision hip/knee replacement, knee arthroscopy, articular cartilage repair, knee techniques, sports injuries

NHS Trust: London North West Healthcare Clinic times: Thursday afternoon

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Tahir Khan

Young adult hip problems (hip arthroscopy, pelvic/femoral osteotomies, hip arthroplasty), children's orthopaedics, knee arthroscopy, foot and ankle problems

NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Thursday morning, Sunday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Simon Lambert

Elbow, shoulder surgery, reconstruction and joint replacement, shoulder arthroscopy, fracture reconstruction

NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals

Clinic times: Monday afternoon/evening, Thursday afternoon/evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Marcus Lee

Elbow surgery, shoulder surgery, sports injury, sports medicine, upper limb surgery, arthritis, sports injury NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals **Clinic times: Friday afternoon**

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Robert Lee

Spinal surgery – cervical, thoracic and lumbar, minimal access spinal surgery, complex adult degenerative disease and deformity, kyphoplasty and vertebroplasty, tumours – primary and metastatic, trauma and spinal cord injury, infection

NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Wednesday afternoon/evening, Thursday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Jan Lehovsky

Spinal surgery, deformities, spinal injuries, tumours, scoliosis surgery NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital Clinic times: Monday afternoon, Friday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Jonathan Miles

Primary or revision hip and knee replacements, knee arthroscopy, cartilage transplant, cruciate ligament reconstruction NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital **Clinic times: Tuesday morning, Friday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

Mr Nana Osei

Spinal surgery, back pain, neck pain, arm pain, sciatica, complex spine pain NHS Trust: Luton and Dunstable Hospital Clinic times: Ad hoc Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Ravi Pandit

Shoulder, elbow, wrist and hand surgery, arthroscopy, rotator cuff repairs, total joint replacements, sports injuries, arthritis NHS Trust: Luton and Dunstable Hospital Clinic times: Monday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Rob Pollock

Hip/knee replacement and revision, arthroscopy, cartilage repair, trauma, bone and soft tissue tumours NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital **Clinic times: Monday evening, Wednesday afternoon**

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Pinak Ray

Ankle surgery, foot surgery including hallux valgus (bunions), sports injuries, toe deformity, arthritis, ankle arthroscopy, knee sports injuries, lower limb fractures NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Tuesday evening, Thursday evening* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Daniel Rossouw

Shoulder surgery, arthroscopy, sports injuries, shoulder pain, joint replacement, degenerative conditions NHS Trust: Royal Free London **Clinic times: Monday evening, Friday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

Consultants

Mr Ben Rudge

Foot and ankle surgery including hallux valgus, toe deformity, sports injuries, arthritis, arthroscopy, tendon pathology, lower limb fractures NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Monday morning*, Wednesday afternoon*, Friday afternoon*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Muhammad Saleem Shahid

Hip/knee replacement, knee arthroscopy, foot and ankle surgery, joint pain, trauma

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Monday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Elliot Sorene

Hand, wrist and elbow surgery, wrist and elbow reconstruction, wrist and finger joint replacement, peripheral nerve surgery, sports injuries, Kienbock's disease, scaphoid fracture surgery, musician's hand NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals

NHS Trust: University College London Hospital

Clinic times: Thursday afternoon/evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Dush Thakkar

Hip/knee replacement surgery for arthritis; arthroscopic knee surgery for injuries, cartilage tears and defects; knee ligament reconstruction **Clinic times: Wednesday afternoon*/evening***

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr George Verghese

Spinal surgery, sciatica and back pain, degenerative conditions, ageing spine, osteoporotic fractures, spinal decompression, fusion, minimally invasive surgery, dynamic spinal stabilisation, vertebroplasty, kyphoplasty, complex musculo-skeletal trauma

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Wednesday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Tim Waters

Complex and revision hip and knee surgery, arthroscopy, ligament reconstruction, musculo-skeletal extracorporeal shock wave treatment

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Monday morning, Tuesday evening, Wednesday afternoon*, Saturday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Appointments. 020 8901 99.

Mr Lester Wilson

Low back pain and sciatica, minimally invasive spinal surgery, degenerative lumbar spine disease and lumbar disc problems, stress/ pars fractures, complex spinal surgery

NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Wednesday afternoon/evening, Friday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Simon Wimsey

Hand, wrist and elbow surgery and arthroscopy. Carpal tunnel syndrome, dupuytren's contracture, trigger finger/thumb, tennis/golfers elbow

NHS Trust: The Princess Alexandra Hospital

Clinic times: Wednesday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Ρ

Paediatrics

Dr Sushil Beri (neurology only)

Acute and chronic neurological problems in children including childhood epilepsy, headaches, faints and funny turns, developmental problems and neuromuscular disorders

NHS Trust: Imperial College Healthcare

Clinic times: Friday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Hany El-Naggar

Allergy, rheumatology, immune system disorders, paediatric medicine, growth disorders NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals Clinic times: Wednesday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Muftah Eltumi

Gastroenterology, nutrition, hepatology Clinic times: Monday morning, Friday morning/afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Chaniyil Ramesh

General paediatrics, neurology, paediatric epilepsy NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals Clinic times: Sunday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Ashley Reece

General paediatrics. Common problems in newborns, young babies and children (under the age of 16 years) including abdominal pain, allergy, bed wetting, constipation, cough, headache, urinary tract infections and vomiting

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Thursday afternoon

Pain control

Dr Tacsan Fernandez

Interventional chronic pain management, neuromodulatory strategies for neuropathic pain, spinal cord stimulators, peripheral nerve stimulators, radiofrequency rhizolysis of nerves for lower back and neck pain

NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Monday morning*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Paul Hart

Multi-disciplinary approach to pain management with particular interests in neck and low back pain. Complex regional pain syndrome (CRPS) and neuropathic pain, therapeutic interventions including cervical epidural, cervical facet joint, lumbar/caudal epidural, lumbar facet joint and radiofrequency/pulsed radiofrequency procedures, ultrasound guided nerve blocks

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Ad hoc

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Patrick McGowan

Post-surgical pain, cervical pain, face/head and neck pain, pain in the elderly, spinal pain, facet pain, trauma-related pain, cancer pain, musculo-skeletal pain, neuropathic and neurological pain, headaches, all pain syndromes, prevention, interventional pain procedures including radiological targeting

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Wednesday evening*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Attam Singh

Pain management, neuralgia (nerve pain) treatment, epidural injections, joint pain treatment (joint injections) NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Friday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Palliative medicine

Dr Humaira Jamal

Palliative care NHS Trust: Royal Brompton and Harefield Clinic times: Ad hoc Appointments: 020 8901 5555, 01923 844 526

Dr Rachel Craig

Palliative care NHS Trust: Royal Free Hospital Clinic times: Ad hoc Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Plastic surgery

Mr Jag Chana

Cosmetic surgery including facelift, rhinoplasty, blepharoplasty, fat transfer, brow lift, pinnaplasty, laser resurfacing, breast augmentation, breast reduction and mastopexy, abdominoplasty, thigh lift, brachioplasty, liposuction and Vaser liposuction, breast reconstruction, head/neck reconstruction, non-surgical cosmetic treatments, skin cancer

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Wednesday evening, Thursday morning, Friday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5505

Mr David Floyd

Cosmetic, breast reconstruction, facial surgery, non-surgical skin treatments, skin cancer, hand surgery

Clinic times: Wednesdays morning, Fridays morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5505

Mr Ash Mosahebi

Skin cancer, dermatological surgery, facial surgery, hand surgery, head and neck surgery, oculoplastic surgery, reconstructive surgery, rhinology, soft tissue injuries, cosmetic breast surgery, cosmetic surgery

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals/Royal Free London Clinic times: Wednesday morning, Thursday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5505

Miss Victoria Rose

Cosmetic and reconstructive breast surgery, weight loss related surgery, fat grafting, abdominoplasty, genital surgery, liposuction, microvascular reconstruction

NHS Trust: Guy's and St Thomas' Clinic times: Tuesday afternoon*

Appointments: 020 8901 5505

Podiatry

Mr Julian Livingstone

Foot and ankle disorders of adults and children, flatfoot, ingrown toenails, sports injuries, orthosis and gait analysis NHS Trust: Royal Free London **Clinic times: Tuesday evening, Friday morning**

Consultants

Psychiatry

Dr Michael Beary

Eating disorders, severe depression, anxiety states and alcohol dependence Clinic times: Wednesday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Robert Cohen

Anxiety, depression, eating disorders, stress management, forensic psychiatry Clinic times: Saturday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555



Radiology

Dr Imran Anwar

Breast imaging, head and neck CT, MRI and ultrasound NHS Trust: Royal Free London **Appointments: 020 8901 5566**

Dr Jeremy Berger

Gynaecology, GI, GU, paediatrics, ultrasound/CT/MRI NHS Trust: Royal Free London **Appointments: 020 8901 5566**

Dr Ashish Bhagat

CT scanning, interventional radiology, magnetic resonance imaging, musculo-skeletal imaging, ultrasound NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals Appointments: 020 8901 5566

Dr Daniel Boxer

Ultrasound, gynaecology, urology, MRI, CT, paediatric, general radiology NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals **Appointments: 020 8901 5566**

Dr Nizar Damani

Vascular interventional radiology, ultrasound, MRI, CT, CT cardiac radiology, general radiology NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals Appointments: 020 8901 5566

Dr Ruth Green

Musculo-skeletal ultrasound, MRI, CT (including paediatric musculoskeletal imaging) NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital **Appointments: 020 8901 5566**

Dr Ashley Groves

PET CT NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals Appointments: 020 8901 5566

Dr Sam Hare

Respiratory radiology, CT, MRI NHS Trust: Royal Free London Appointments: 020 8901 5566

Dr Emma Hughes

Breast imaging, head and neck CT, MRI and ultrasound NHS Trust: The Hillingdon Hospitals Appointments: 020 8901 5566

Dr Rikin Hargunani

Musculo-skeletal ultrasound. NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital **Appointments: 020 8901 5566**

Dr Steve Johnson

Musculo-skeletal, ultrasound, MRI, CT NHS Trust: Royal Free London **Appointments: 020 8901 5566**

Dr Glenda Kaplan

Breast imaging, plain films, CT, MRI and ultrasound NHS Trust: Barnet and Chase Farm Hospitals **Appointments: 020 8901 5566**

Dr Irfan Kayani

PET CT NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals Appointments: 020 8901 5566

Dr Ravi Lingam

Head, neck and thyroid ultrasound fine needle aspiration biopsy, CT, MRI NHS Trust: North West London Hospitals **Appointments: 020 8901 5566**

Dr Kevin Lotzof

Interventional radiology, venous access lines, ultrasound guided injections and biopsies, angioplasty, evar, embolisation, MRI, CT NHS Trust: Royal Free London **Appointments: 020 8901 5566**

Dr Vivek Malhotra

Musculo-skeletal, ultrasound, general radiology NHS Trust: West Herts Hospital **Appointments: 020 8901 5566**

Dr Adrian Marcus

MRI, ultrasound, X-ray, general radiology NHS Trust: Royal Free London **Appointments: 020 8901 5566**

Dr Thillainayagam Muthukumar

Musculo-skeletal, spine, sports injuries NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital **Appointments: 020 8901 5566**

Dr Sonia Narula

Breast imaging NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals Appointments: 020 8901 5566

Dr Paul O'Donnell

Musculo-skeletal, ultrasound, MRI, CT NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital Appointments: 020 8901 5566

Dr Maneesh Patel

Neuroradiology, ENT, stroke/TIA imaging NHS Trust: Imperial College Healthcare **Appointments: 020 8901 5566**

Dr Shilpan Patel

General radiology, CT, MRI, ultrasound, image-guided fine needle aspiration, biopsies and drainages, cancer imaging, gastrointestinal and genitourinary imaging, general paediatric imaging NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Appointments: 020 8901 5566

Dr Kevin Rosenfeld

MRI, CT, ultrasound, interventional radiology, CT cardiac radiology, general radiology NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals Appointments: 020 8901 5566

Dr Ashish Saini

Vascular and interventional radiology including EVAR and fibroid embolisation, gastrointestinal and genitourinary imaging NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Appointments: 020 8901 5566

Dr William Teh

Women's imaging (breast and gynaecological), cancer imaging, interventional breast and non-vascular, CT, MRI, ultrasound NHS Trust: North West London Hospitals, Royal Free London

Appointments: 020 8901 5566

Dr William Topping

Oncology, thoracic radiology (including percutaneous biopsy), cardiac CT, MRI, CT, ultrasound, general radiology NHS Trust: East and North Hertfordshire **Appointments: 020 8901 5566**

Dr Matthew Train

Urology, GI radiology, CT, MRI, ultrasound, virtual colonoscopy NHS Trust: Royal Free London Appointments: 020 8901 5566

Dr Phillippa Tyler

Musculo-skeletal, CT and MRI NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital **Appointments: 020 8901 5566**

Dr Sheida Vessal

Pelvic floor and colorectal radiology NHS Trust: Royal Free London Appointments: 020 8901 5566

Dr Thomas Wilhelm

Stroke imaging, brain tumour imaging, dementia imaging, spinal disease imaging NHS Trust: Royal Free London **Appointments: 020 8901 5566**

Respiratory

Dr Andrew Barlow

Asthma and airways disease, bronchiectasis, pulmonary infection, allergy, sleep medicine, lung cancer, interventional bronchoscopy NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals/Royal Brompton and Harefield

Clinic times: Monday afternoon, Thursday evening* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Julius Cairn

Chest medicine, COPD, cough, asthma, lung cancer, bronchiectasis, respiratory infection, interstitial lung disease, obstructive sleep apnoea NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals/Royal Brompton and Harefield **Clinic times: Tuesday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

Dr Dean Creer

Chest medicine, COPD, pulmonary infections including tuberculosis, asthma, bronchiectasis, obstructive sleep apnoea NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Friday afternoon

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr David Evans

Chest medicine, COPD, asthma and airways disease, infection, lung cancer NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals/Royal Brompton and Harefield **Clinic times: Monday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

Dr Ash Husain

Asthma, COPD, chronic cough, respiratory infections and cancer, bronchoscopy NHS Trust: Royal Free London **Clinic times: Tuesday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

Dr Peter Studdy

Chest medicine, COPD, asthma and airways disease, lung cancer, respiratory and general allergy, sleep disorders, medico-legal NHS Trust: Royal Brompton and Harefield Clinic times: Friday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Rama Vancheeswaran

Chest medicine, COPD, asthma and airways disease, lung cancer, respiratory and general allergy NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Monday afternoon/Sunday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Rheumatology

Dr Krishnan Baburaj

General rheumatology, rheumatoid arthritis, gout, soft tissue disorders, osteoarthritis, back pain, osteoporosis, connective tissue diseases

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Friday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Sundeept Bhalara

Inflammatory arthritis, connective tissue disease, soft tissue disorders, osteoporosis

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Friday morning/afternoon

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Richard Keen

Osteoporosis, Paget's disease, bone disorders, calcium metabolism NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Tuesday afternoon

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Gayatri Mittal

Rheumatoid arthritis, psoriatic arthritis, ankylsoing spondylitis, connective tissue disease, vasculitis, gout, osteoarthritis, osteoporosis, hypermobility, soft-tissue rheumatism, biologic therapy, spondyloarthropathy, inflammatory arthritis, inflammatory low back pain

NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Monday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Dr Malcolm Persey

General rheumatology, osteoporosis, non-surgical treatment of arthritis and soft-tissue rheumatology, rheumatic disease and pregnancy

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Sunday morning*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Professor Hasan Tahir

General rheumatology and acute medicine. Back pain,connective tissue disease, inflammatory rheumatic disorders, lumbar spine disorders, osteoarthritis, osteoporosis, pain management, rheumatoid arthritis, soft tissue rheumatism, sports and exercise medicine, sports injury

NHS Trust: Barts Health NHS Trust

Clinic times: Monday afternoon, Thursday morning Appointments: 020 8950 5555

Dr Roger Wolman

Sports injuries, inflammatory arthritis, soft tissue disorders, back pain, general rheumatology, musculo-skeletal disorders NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital **Clinic times: Wednesday afternoon/evening**

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

S

Speech therapy

Dr Debbie Bethlehem

Voice and acquired neurological disorders (including stroke and Parkinson's disease)

Clinic times: Monday morning*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Sports and exercise medicine

Dr Roger Wolman

Sports injuries, inflammatory arthritis, soft tissue disorders, back pain, general rheumatology, musculo-skeletal disorders NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital **Clinic times: Wednesday afternoon, evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555**

Sports injury

Mr William Aston

Knee injuries, meniscal tears, cartilage defects, cruciate ligament injuries

NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Tuesday evening, Wednesday morning*/evening* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Richard Carrington

Knee injuries including cartilage/meniscal tears, ligament injuries including anterior cruciate ligament and posterior cruciate ligament injuries, articular cartilage injuries NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Tuesday morning, Thursday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Nick Cullen

Sports and athletic foot and ankle injuries NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital Clinic times: Tuesday evening*, Wednesday morning, Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Mark Falworth

Shoulder and elbow surgery; impingement, rotator cuff tears, frozen shoulder, dislocations, sports injuries, joint replacement, fractures, arthroscopic surgery, revision surgery, complex reconstruction NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Monday morning*/afternoon*/evening*, Tuesday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Aresh Hashemi-Nejad

Young adult hip disorders, paediatric orthopaedics, children and adolescent hip disorders, club feet, knee surgery, hip replacements, hip osteotomy, hip arthroscopy

NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Monday evening, Tuesday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Andrew Irwin

Shoulder and elbow sports injury, arthroscopic surgery NHS Trust:West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Wednesday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Sidha Jayabalan

Hip/knee joint replacements, knee surgery, sports injuries, arthroscopic surgery Clinic times: Friday morning, Sunday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Simon Jennings

Knee/hip surgery, ligament reconstruction, meniscal injury, sports injury and trauma NHS Trust: London North West Healthcare **Clinic times: Thursday afternoon**

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Jonathan Miles

Anterior cruciate ligament injury, cartilage injury knee, meniscus injury, anterior knee pain, knee and hip arthritis in retired sportsmen NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Tuesday morning, Friday evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Pinak Ray

Foot and ankle sports injury, lateral ligament reconstruction, Achilles tendon sporting injuries, injuries around the ankle, knee sports injuries

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Tuesday evening, Thursday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Elliot Sorene

Sports and athletic hand, wrist and elbow injuries, arthroscopic surgery for sports injuries NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals

Clinic times: Thursday afternoon, evening

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Tim Waters

Complex and revision hip and knee surgery, arthroscopy, ligament, reconstruction, musculo-skeletal extracorporeal shock wave treatment

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospital

Clinic times: Monday morning, Tuesday evening, Wednesday afternoon, Saturday morning

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Lester Wilson

Low back pain and sciatica, minimally invasive spinal surgery, degenerative lumbar spine disease and lumbar disc problems, stress/ pars fractures, complex spinal surgery

NHS Trust: Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Wednesday afternoon/evening, Friday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

U

Urology

Mr Sanjiv Agarwal

Incontinence, paediatric urology, prostate disease, stones, erectile dysfunction, irritable bladder, male infertility, female incontinence NHS Trust: Imperial College Healthcare

Clinic times: Thursday morning*, Friday afternoon*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Freddie Banks

Laser prostate surgery, prostate template biopsy/cancer diagnosis, laser stone surgery, investigation of bladder symptoms, vasectomy reversal, paediatric urology, penile skin conditions, haematuria

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Tuesday afternoon, Thursday afternoon*, Friday afternoon

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Tim Briggs

Prostate disease, prostate template biopsy, prostate cancer, bladder cancer, robotic radical prostatectomy/cystoprostatectomy, urological cancer diagnosis, UroLift for benign prostatic hyperplasia, lower urinary tract dysfunction, urodynamics, female incontinence, tension free vaginal tapes, recurrent urinary tract infections, PSA assessment NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals

Clinic times: Monday evening*, Wednesday afternoon

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr George Fowlis

Oncology, paediatrics, stones Clinic times: Monday morning, Friday evening Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr James Gelister

Prostate disease, oncology, stones NHS Trust: Barnet and Chase Farm Hospitals Clinic times: Wednesday morning Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Maneesh Ghei

Complex endourology, laproscopy, stone disease and laser/ESWL treatment, urological cancers, recurrent UTIs, overactive bladders NHS Trust: Whittington Health NHS Trust

Clinic times: Saturday morning

Appointments: 020 8358 7128

Mr Anuj Goyal

Bladder/kidney stone diseases, erectile dysfunction, female urology, incontinence, prostate cancer and benign prostate diseases, sexual dysfunction, urinary tract infections, urodynamics. Bladder and urological cancers

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Thursday morning

Consultants

Mr Rizwan Hamid

Bladder dysfunction secondary to neurological diseases, urinary incontinence (male and female), overactive bladder, lower urinary tract dysfunction, female urology, urodynamics, reconstructive urology

NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals/Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Ad hoc

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Raj Kucheria

Endourology, stone surgery, laser procedures for the lower urinary tract, recurrent urinary infections, urology diagnostics, urological disorders and lower urinary tract dysfunctions

NHS Trust: Royal Free London

Clinic times: Tuesday evening*, Thursday afternoon*, Saturday morning*

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Asif Muneer

Andrology, erectile dysfunction, male infertility, microsurgical vasectomy reversal, sexual dysfunction, subfertility, urinary tract infections, urological cancers

NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals

Clinic times: Ad hoc

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Prasad Patki

Kidney cancer (including robotic and laproscopic surgery), prostate cancer, bladder cancer, benign prostate disease, incontinence, overactive bladder, urinary stone disease, urinary tract infections, neurourology and diagnostic urology

NHS Trust: Barts Health NHS Trust

Clinic times: Thursday evening*, Friday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Jacques Roux

Urology, benign prostate diseases, bladder / kidney stone disease, bladder cancer, erectile dysfunction, kidney cancer, prostate cancer, urological cancers, urological pathology

NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Thursday morning* Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Appointments: 020 8901 5555

Mr Julian Shah

Incontinence, urodynamics, male erectile dysfunction, lower urinary tract dysfunction, reconstructive surgery, female urology NHS Trust: University College London Hospitals/Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital

Clinic times: Thursday afternoon Appointments: 020 8901 5555

, ppointinents: 020 0502 5

Mr Shazhad Shah

Andrology, benign prostate diseases, bladder/kidney stone disease, bladder cancer, erectile dysfunction, female urology, urinary incontinence, male infertility, reconstructive urology, sexual dysfunction, urinary tract infections, urodynamics, uro-gynaecology, urological cancers, urological pathology NHS Trust: West Hertfordshire Hertfordshire Hospitals

Clinic times: Thursday morning



GP Connect

Send referrals securely and instantly using our dedicated GP portal.

- Make secure online referrals for a broad range of treatments and services.
- Save time and paper.
- Refer patients who have health insurance or who want to pay for themselves.
- Find direct contact information for Spire Bushey Hospital.

Register today at: www.spirehealthcare.com/ GPConnect

- د المحمد المحمد
- info@spirebushey.com
- www.spirebushey.com

Looking after you.



Our Orthopaedic Consultants at Spire Bushey Hospital

At Spire Bushey Hospital your patients can be assured of a first class service from referral to discharge – and beyond.

	W. K.	So:	180.0	Ca. and	HS ANKING	CON VILON	Der lin Dardi	Periodin be	Salar Salar	Long Nor
Mr James Allibone	University College London Hospitals	•								
Mr Farhaan Altaf	Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital	•								
Mr Will Aston	Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital					•	•		•	
Mr Rajiv Bajekal	Royal Free London	•				•	•			
Prof. Tim Briggs	Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital					•			•	
Mr Richard Carrington	Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital					•				
Mr Rod Coull	West Hertfordshire Hospitals		•							
Mr Nick Cullen	Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital		•							
Mr James Donaldson	Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital					•				
Mr Mark Falworth	Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital									•
Mr Barry Ferris	Royal Free London			•	•					
Mr Ian Fyfe		•		•		•				
Mr Alex Gibson	Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital	•								
Mr Panos Gikas	Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital					•				
Mr Andrew Goldberg	Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital		•							
Mr David Gordon			•				•			
Mr Omar Haddo	Whittington Health									•
Mr Aresh Hashemi-Nejad	Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital					•	•			
Mr Andrew Irwin	West Hertfordshire Hospitals									•
Mr Sidha Jayabalan				•		•				

020 8901 5505

Spire Bushey Hospital is a premium private orthopaedic centre, with more than 40 renowned specialists covering every subspecialty within orthopaedics. In addition to our expert consultants we have a skilled multi-disciplinary team which includes specialist musculoskeletal radiologists, subspecialty physiotherapists, and specialist nurses.

3

	Wrst Star	So:	F0.31	Co. and	H, Peral Ankle	Lond Withon	ber lin Dae	eriatria	Sarran CS	Upper, Nerre
Mr Simon Jennings	London North West Healthcare					•				
Mr Tahir Khan	Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital		•			•	•			
Mr Simon Lambert	University College London Hospitals						•			•
Mr Marcus Lee	University College London Hospitals									•
Mr Robert Lee	Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital	•								
Mr Jan Lehovsky	Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital	•					•			
Mr Jonathon Miles	Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital					•	•			
Mr Nana Osei	Luton and Dunstable Hospital	•								
Mr Ravi Pandit	Luton and Dunstable Hospital				•					•
Mr Rob Pollock	Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital					•			•	
Mr Pinak Ray	Royal Free London		•							
Mr Daniel Rossouw	Royal Free London						•			•
Mr Ben Rudge	West Hertfordshire Hospitals		•							
Mr Muhammad Saleem Shahid	Barnet and Chase Farm Hospital					•				
Mr Elliot Sorene	University College London Hospitals				•					•
Mr Dush Thakkar						•				
Mr George Verghese	Royal Free London	•		•		•				
Mr Tim Waters	West Hertfordshire Hospitals					•	•			
Mr Lester Wilson	Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital	•								
Mr Simon Wimsey	The Princess Alexandra Hospital				•					•

Alphabetical index

А

Mr Tolu Adesina	Care of the elderly	020 8901 5555
Mr Sanjiv Agarwal	Urology	020 8901 5555
Mr Obi Agu	General Surgery	020 8901 5555
Mr Ahmed Al- Bahrani	General surgery	020 8901 5555
Mr Ali Alhamdani	Bariatrics/ General surgery	020 8901 5555
Mr Muhammed Al Dubaisi	Breast surgery	020 8901 5555
Dr Akeel Alisa	Gastroenterology	020 8901 5555
Mr James Allibone	Neurosurgery/ Orthopaedics	020 7483 5284
Dr Roberto Alonzi	Oncology	020 8901 5555
Mr Farhaan Altaf	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr Atif Alvi	General surgery	020 8901 5555
Mr Maitham Alwhouhayb	General surgery	020 8901 5555
Mr Alla Amin	General surgery	020 8901 5555
Dr Imran Anwar	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Mr James Arbuckle	General surgery and coloproctology	020 8901 5555
Dr Richard Ashford	Oncology	020 8901 5555
Mr William Aston	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr Gary Atkin	General surgery and colorectal	020 8901 5555
Mr Reda Awad	General surgery	020 8901 5555
Ms Alero Awala	Gynaecology	020 8901 5555

В

Dr Krishnan Baburaj	Rheumatology	020 8901 5555 01923 217 520
Mrs Nitu Bajekal	Gynaecology	020 8901 5555
Mr Rajiv Bajekal	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr Daryll Baker	General surgery	020 8901 5555
Dr Ameet Bakhai	Cardiology	020 8901 5555
Mr Freddie Banks	Urology	020 8901 5555
Miss Faye Barampouti	Ophthalmology	020 8901 5555
Dr Andrew Barlow	Respiratory	020 8901 5555
Mr Allon Barsam	Ophthalmology	020 8901 5555 07716 098 922
Dr Kapila Batta	Dermatology	020 8901 5555
Dr Hady Bayoumi	Dermatology	020 8901 5555
Dr Michael Beary	Psychiatry	020 8901 5555
Dr Jeremy Berger	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Dr Sushil Beri	Paediatrics/ Neurology	020 8901 5555
Dr Debbie Bethlehem	Speech therapy	020 8901 5555

Dr Ashish Bhagat	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Dr Sundeept Bhalara	Rheumatology	020 8901 5555
Dr Neel Bhuva	Oncology	020 8901 5566
Mr Anthony Boret	Gynaecology	020 8901 5555
Mr Graham Bounds	Oral and maxillofacial	020 8901 5555
Dr Daniel Boxer	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Dr Robert Brenner	Neurology	020 8901 5555
Mr Tim Briggs	Urology	020 8901 5555
Prof Tim Briggs	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555

С

Dr Julius Cairn	Respiratory	020 8901 5555
Mr Richard Carrington	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Dr Santiago Catania	Clinical neurophysiology	020 8901 5555
Mr Arunmoy Chakravorty	Breast surgery	020 8901 5555
Mr Jag Chana	Plastic surgery	020 8901 5555
Mr Thomas Chapman	Dietics	020 8901 5555
Mr Kelvin Chong	Breast surgery	020 8901 5555
Dr Anthony Chow	Cardiology	020 8901 5555
Dr Michael Clements	Endocrinology	020 8901 5555
Dr Mark Cohen	Endocrinology	020 8901 5555
Dr Robert Cohen	Psychiatry	020 8966 7020
Mr Roderick Coull	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Dr Rachel Craig	Palliative care	020 8901 5555
Dr Dean Creer	Respiratory	020 8901 5555
Gill Cuffaro	Dietetics	020 8901 5555
Mr Nick Cullen	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr Vince Cumberworth	ENT	020 8901 5555

D

Dr Nizar Damani	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Mr Manish Desai	Rehabilitation Medicine	020 8901 5555
Mr Stewart Disu	Gynaecology and Obstetrics	020 8901 5555
Mr James Donaldson	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555

Е

Dr Hany El-Naggar	Paediatrics	020 8901 5555
Dr Tafida El-Sayed	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Mr Colin Elton	General surgery	020 8901 5555
Dr Muftah Eltumi	Paediatrics	020 8901 5555
Dr David Evans	Respiratory	020 8901 5555



Help patients feel better, faster.

Is your patient waiting too long for treatment? Then we want to help them get their health back on track.

Consultations within 48 hours for:

- Arthroscopy
- Grommet insertion
- Hysterectomy
- Joint replacement
- Pain management
- Tonsillectomy
- Varicose vein treatments
- Solve the second second
- www.spirebushey.com

Looking after you.



Insurance stuff

Are your patients with PMI using it?

Approximately 40,541 people in the Watford area are eligible to be referred privately rather than to the NHS. Imagine the impact this could have on waiting lists.

We encourage patients to tell their GP if they have PMI, but why not ask them too?

- **6** 020 8950 9090
- 🖂 info@spirebushey.com
- www.spirebushey.com

Looking after you.

F

Mr Mark Falworth	Orthopaedics	0845 556 1268
Mr Roy Farrell	ENT	020 8901 5555
Dr Tacsan Fernandez	Pain control	020 8901 5555
Mr Barry Ferris	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Dr Malcolm Finlay	Cardiology	020 8901 5555
Mr David Floyd	Plastic surgery	020 8901 5505
Mr George Fowlis	Urology	020 8901 5555
Mr Daren Francis	General surgery	020 8901 5555
Mr Ian Fyfe	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555

G

Dr Thomas Galliford	Endocrinology and Diabetes Mellitus	020 8901 5555
Mr Rony Ganguly	Audiology	020 8901 5555
Dr Andrew Gaya	Oncology	020 8901 5555
Mr James Gelister	Urology	020 8901 5555
Mr Maneesh Ghei	Urology	020 8901 5555
Mr Alexander Gibson	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr Panos Gikas	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Dr Robert Glynne Jones	Oncology	020 8901 5555
Miss Moneli Golara	Gynaecology	020 8901 5555
Mr Andrew Goldberg OBE	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr David Gordon	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr Anuj Goyal	Urology	020 8901 5555
Dr Ruth Green	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Mr David Greenstein	General surgery	020 8901 5555
Dr Michael Gross	Neurology	020 8901 5555
Dr Ashley Groves	Radiology	020 8901 5566

Н

Mr Omar Haddo	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Dr Nearchos Hadjiloizou	Cardiology	020 8901 5555
Mr Rizwan Hamid	Urology	020 8901 5555
Mr S. Alam Hannan	ENT	020 8901 5555
Dr Judith Hanslip	Haematology	020 8901 5555
Dr Sam Hare	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Dr Rikin Hargunani	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Dr Mark Harrison	Oncology	020 8901 5555
Dr Paul Hart	Pain control	020 8901 5555
Mr Aresh Hashemi- Nejad	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr Manolis Heliotis	Oral and maxillofacial	020 8901 5555
Mr Andrew Hextall	Gynaecology	020 8901 5555

Dr Emma Hughes	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Mr Jonathan Hughes	ENT	020 8901 5555
Dr Ash Husain	General medicine	020 8901 5555

I			
Mr	٨'n	d	0

Mr Andrew Irwin	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr Andre Ismail	Ophthalmology	020 8901 5555

J

Mr Victor Jaffe	Breast Surgery	020 8901 5555
Dr Humaira Jamal	Palliative medicine	020 8901 5555 01923 844 526
Mr Periyathambi Jambulingam	Bariatrics/ General surgery	020 8901 5505
Mr Sidha Jayabalan	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr Simon Jennings	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Dr Steve Johnson	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Mr David Johnston	ENT	020 8901 5555
Mr Jeremy Joseph	Ophthalmology	020 8901 5555
Naomi Joseph	Dietetics	020 8901 5555



Dr Gorande Kanabar	Neurophysiology	020 8901 5555
Mr Michael Karampelas	Ophthalmology	020 8901 5555
Dr Stephen Karp	Oncology	020 8901 5555
Dr Jonathan Katz	Endocrinology	020 8901 5555
Dr Irfan Kayani	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Dr Richard Keen	Rheumatology	020 8901 5555
Dr Niall Keenan	Cardiology	020 8901 5555
Mr Sharif Khalil	ENT	020 8901 5555
Dr Fakhar Khan	Cardiology	020 8901 5555
Mr Tahir Khan	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Dr Raj Khiani	Cardiology	020 8901 5555
Dr Michael Koa-Wing	Cardiology	020 8901 5555
Dr Prasad Korlipara	Neurology	020 8901 5555
Mr Alan Kosmin	Ophthalmology	020 8901 5555
Dr Daniel Krell	Oncology	020 8901 5555
Mr Raj Kucheria	Urology	020 8901 5555
Miss Sanjay Kumari	Gynaecology	020 8901 5555
Dr Charalampia Kyriakou	haematology	020 8901 5555

Alphabetical index

L

Miss Lee-Min Lai	Breast surgery	020 8901 5555
Mr Simon Lambert	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5587
Mr Christopher Lawrence	Nephrology	020 8901 5555
Dr Anthony Leahy	Gastroenterology	020 8901 5555
Mr Marcus Lee	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr Robert Lee	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr Jan Lehovsky	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Dr Laurence Lever	Dermatology	020 8901 5555
Mr Simon Levy	Ophthalmology	020 8901 5555
Dr Ravi Lingam	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Dr David Lipkin	Cardiology	020 7722 9346
Mr Jeremy Livingstone	General surgery	020 8901 5555
Mr Julian Livingstone	Podiatry	020 8883 6079
Mr Alexander Loh	General surgery	020 8901 5555
Dr Kevin Lotzof	Radiology	020 8901 5566

Μ

Mr Alasdair Mace	ENT	020 8901 5555
Dr Bruce Macfarlane	Gastroenterology	020 8901 5555
Mr Anooj Majithia	ENT	020 8901 5555
Dr Vivek Malhotra	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Dr Alan Makepeace	Oncology	020 8901 5555
Dr Steven Mann	Gastroenterology	020 8901 5555
Dr Sohail Mansoor	Dermatology/ Aesthetic medicine	020 8901 5555
Dr Adrian Marcus	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Dr Patrick McGowan	Pain control	020 8901 5555 020 8358 7123
Mr Hemal Mehta	Opthalmology	020 8901 5555
Mr Michael Menezes	Gynaecology	020 8901 5555
Mr John Meyrick- Thomas	General surgery	020 8901 5555
Prof David Miles	Oncology	020 8901 5555
Mr Jonathan Miles	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr Ian Mitchell	General surgery	020 8901 5555
Mr Arvind Mittal	Gynaecology	020 8901 5555
Dr Gayatri Mittal	Rheumatology	020 8901 5555
Mr Borzoueh Mohammadi	General surgery	020 8901 5555
Mr Laurie Montgomery-Irvine	Gynaecology	020 8901 5555
Dr Dominic Mort	Neurology	020 8901 5555
Mr Ash Mosahebi	Plastic surgery	0800 434 6644
Mr Asif Muneer	Urology	020 8901 5555 020 7034 8464
Dr Thillainayagam Muthukumar	Radiology	020 8901 5566

Ν

Mr Ramesh Nair	Neuro Surgery	020 8901 5555
Dr Sonia Narula	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Mr Nasser Nasser	Oral and maxillofacial	020 8901 5555
Dr Anthony Nathan	Cardiology	020 8901 5555
Mr Ravinder Natt	ENT	020 8901 5555
Mr Magdy Nawar	Gynaecology	020 8901 5555

0

Dr Paul O'Donnell	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Dr Arla Ogilvie	Endocrinology	020 8901 5555
Mr Nana Osei	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Dr Peter Ostler	Oncology	020 8901 5555

Р

Mr Malcolm Padwick	Gynaecology	020 8901 5555
Dr Andrew Palmer	Nephrology	020 8901 5555
Mr Ravi Pandit	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Dr Deven Patel	Cardiology	020 8901 5555
Dr Maneesh Patel	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Dr Shilpan Patel	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Mr Prasad Patki	Urology	020 8901 5555
Dr Malcolm Persey	Rheumatology	020 8901 5555
Mr Rob Pollock	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Dr Andreas	Oncology	020 8901 5555
Polychronis		
Mr Rohit Pratap	ENT	020 8901 5555

Q

Mr Robert Quiney	FNT	020 8901 5555
mi nobert gamey	2141	020 0902 9999

R

Dr James Rakshi	Neurology	020 8901 5555
Dr Chaniyil Ramesh	Paediatrics	020 8901 5555
Mr Pinak Ray	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr Jeremy Read	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Dr Ashley Reece	Paediatrics	020 8901 5555
Dr Jeremy Rees	Neurology	020 8901 5555
Dr Syed Rizvi	Care of the elderly	020 8901 5555
Mr Robert Adam Rodin	Gynaecology	020 8901 5555
Miss Victoria Rose	Plastic surgery	020 8901 5555
Dr Kevin Rosenfeld	Radiology	020 8901 5566

Mr Daniel Rossouw	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr Jacques Roux	Urology	020 8901 5555
Dr David Rowlands	Gastroenterology	020 8901 5555
Mr Ben Rudge	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555

S

Dr Ashish Saini	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Mr Ade Sanusi	Gynaecology	020 8901 5555
Mr Sanjeev Sarin	General surgery	020 8901 5555
Dr Julia Schofield	Dermatology	020 8901 5555
Dr Joban Sehmi	Cardiology	020 8901 5555
Mr Julian Shah	Urology	020 8901 5555
Dr Nihal Shah	Oncology	020 8901 5555
Mr Shazhad Shah	Urology	020 8901 5555
Mr Muhammad Saleem Shahid	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Dr Mohamed Shariff	Gastroenterology	020 8901 5555
Mr Richard Sheridan	Gynaecology	020 8901 5555
Mr Attam Singh	Pain management	020 8901 5555
Mr Dishan Singh	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Dr Elliot Smith	Cardiology	020 8901 5555
Mr Elliot Sorene	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Dr Howard Stevens	Dermatology	020 8901 5555
Dr Peter Studdy	Respiratory	020 8901 5555
	Bariatrics/	020 8901 5505

Т

Professor Hasan Tahir	Rheumatology	020 8901 5555
Dr Kwok Tang	Gastroenterology	020 8901 5555
Dr William Teh	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Mr Dush Thakkar	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr Chee Toh	ENT	020 8901 5555
Mr Jiten Tolia	Ophthalmology	020 8901 5555
Mr Ahmed Toma	Neurosurgery	020 8901 5555
Mr Michael Toma	Ophthalmology	020 8901 5555
Dr William Topping	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Dr Matthew Train	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Dr Phillippa Tyler	Radiology	020 8901 5566

V

Dr Rama Vancheeswaran	Respiratory	020 8901 5555
Dr Michael Van Der Watt	Cardiology	020 8901 5555
Dr Amanda Varnava	Cardiology	020 8901 5555
Mr Vik Veer	ENT	020 8901 5555
Mr George Verghese	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Dr Sheida Vessal	Radiology	020 8901 5566
Dr Anup Vinayan	Oncology	020 8901 5555
Mr Bhavin Visavadia	Oral and maxillofacial	020 8901 5555

W

Dr Will Wallis	Cardiology	020 8901 5555
Mr Tim Waters	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr Douglas Whitelaw	Bariatrics/ General surgery	020 8901 5555
Dr Thomas Wilhelm	Radiology	020 8901 5555
Mr Lester Wilson	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Mr Simon Wimsey	Orthopaedics	020 8901 5555
Dr Roger Wolman	Rheumatology/ Sports and exercise medicine	020 8901 5555

Clinical

neurophysiology

Y

Dr Bryan Youl

020 8901 5555

Elstree Cancer Centre

Appointments: **020 8901 0330** Fax: **020 8238 7762** Monday – Friday For a tour of the centre please contact **07736 278835**.

Chemotherapy

Radiotherapy



Spire Bushey Diagnostic Centre

Insured patient appointments: **020 8901 5555** Self-funding patient appointments: **020 8901 5505** Monday – Sunday

Email: info@spirebushey.com

Hospital reception: 0208 950 9090

Out-patient and diagnostics



Spire Bushey Hospital

Insured patient appointments: **020 8901 5555** Self-funding patient appointments: **020 8901 5505**

Email: info@spirebushey.com

Hospital reception: 0208 950 9090

One-stop breast clinic

Bowel and prostate screening



Clinics

For further information about any of these clinics, or to make an appointment, call 020 8901 5555

Back pain
Continence
Cosmetic
Diet
Foot and ankle
Hernia
Hip and knee
One-stop breast
One-stop sciatica
Prostate cancer
Rectal bleeding
Shoulder
Spinal
Sports injury
Varicose veins
Vascular
Weight loss

Phlebotomy

Walk in Phlebotomy service available Monday – Friday: 8.30am – 5.45pm Saturday: 9.00am–12.00pm

Neurophysiology

Appointments: 020 8901 0326 Fax: 020 8901 0327 E: bushey.neurophysiology@ spirehealthcare.com

Monday - Friday: 9.30am - 3.30pm

Response to patient enquiries within 24 hours Rapid turnaround for all reports

Neurophysiology services

BSER – brain stem evoked response

Dermatomal SSEP – upper and lower limb Electromyograph Nerve conduction studies Paediatric EEG Prolonged EEG Routine EEG Sleep deprived EEG

SSEP – upper and lower limb

VEP investigation – full/half fields

VEP pattern – full fields

Neuro-otology services

Vestibular function tests, including:

Bithermal caloric irrigation

Brain stem evoked response

ENG gaze test

Horizontal smooth pursuit

Optokinetic tracking

Positional testing

Positioning testing (Dix/Hallpike)

Saccadic pursuit

Tympanogram

Pathology

Tel: **020 8238 6830** Fax: **020 8207 2620** Microbiology: **020 8238 6833** Histology: **020 8238 6832**

Main pathology lab

Monday – Friday: 7.30am – 7.30pm Saturday: 9.00am – 2.00pm Sunday: emergencies only

Microbiology

Monday – Friday:	9.00am – 8.00pm
Saturday:	9.00am – 4.00pm
Sunday:	10.00am – 4.00pm

Biochemistry
Blood transfusion
Endocrinology
Haematology
Histopathology
Immunology
Microbiology
Ovplex™ – ovarian cancer diagnostic
Semen analysis (not for fertility treatment)

Tumour assays

Radiology

Appointments will be confirmed directly with patients either in the department, by telephone or letter on receipt of a completed referral form or letter.

MRI

 Tel: 020 8901 0333

 Monday – Friday:
 8.00am – 9.00pm

 Saturday:
 8.00am – 4.00pm

 Sunday:
 9.00am – 1.00pm

X-Ray, CT, Ultrasound, Mammography

Tel: 020 8901 5566

X-Ray

Monday – Friday: 8.00am – 9.00pm Saturday: 8.00am – 1.00pm Sunday: 9.00am – 1.00pm Ultrasounds and mammograms available by appointment only

Email:

busheyxrayadmin@spirehealthcare.com Monday – Friday: 8.00am – 9.00pm Saturday: 8.30am – 12.30pm

Radiology - Spire Bushey Diagnostic Centre

 Monday - Friday:
 8.00am - 9.00pm

 Saturday:
 8.00am - 1.00pm

 Sunday:
 9.00am - 1.00pm

Abdominal/pelvic imaging including prostate **Arthrography Barium studies** Breast imaging package **CT angiography (non-cardiac) CT cardiac angiography CT calcium scoring CT Scanning** Cystography **Defecating proctogram** (MRI and fluorooscopy) **ENT** imaging Facet joint/root block painkilling procedures **Fluoroscopy General radiography** Hysterosalpingography Mammography (digital) **MR cholangiography** MRI **Multi-prostate MRI Musculo-skeletal ultrasound plus** steroid injections into joints

Neurological imaging

Orthopantomography Sialography Sinography Transit study Ultrasound (general) Ultrasound guided biopsy Ultrasound with Doppler facility for vascular work Urethrography Urinary flow rates Vascular studies Venography

Cardiac Centre

Appointments: **020 8901 5583** Fax: **020 8950 6936** E: **jay.buckley@spirehealthcare.com** Monday – Friday: 9.00am – 7.00pm (Close at 5.00pm Friday)

Appointments usually within 24 hours of a referral.

Reports usually within 48 hours

- 24-hour BP monitors 24-hour, 48-hour, 5-day ECG tapes 3D echocardiogram Bubble echocardiogram Cardiac CT Cardiac MRI Contrast echocardiogram ECG Echocardiogram
- **Event recording**
- **Exercise stress test**
- **Full lung function**
- Pacing checks
- **Reveal checks**
- Reversibility
- Six-minute walk test
- Spirometry
- Stress echocardiogram

Physiotherapy

Appointments: 020 Fax: 020 8901 5573 Email: bushey@spi n Monday – Thursday: Friday: Saturday:	reperform.com
Acupuncture	
Arthritis	
Back and neck problems	
Biomechanical assessment	
Cardio-respiratory rehabilitation	
Cybex – isokinetics testing	
Electrotherapy	
Facial palsy therap	у

Fully equipped gymnasium
Gait analysis
Hand therapy
Hydrotherapy
Hypermobility
Male and female continence
Manipulation
Muscle energy techniques
Muscle imbalance
Musculo-skeletal function
Neurological problems
Orthopaedic rehabilitation classes
Orthotic prescription

Personalised exercise programmes Pilates – individual and group Post-operative rehabilitation Pre and post-natal pilates Pulsed, short-wave therapy Soft tissue therapy Spinal and peripheral mobilisations Sports injury management TMJ dysfunction therapy

Vestibular rehabilitation



When is it appropriate to tell your patients about private self-funded treatment?

When a patient wants to be seen and treated quickly.

Arranging fast private treatment

Your patient is guaranteed fast access to some of the latest facilities and diagnostic services – usually within a week of referral. If subsequent treatment is required this can usually be completed within a few weeks.

When a patient is concerned about cleanliness and clinical outcomes.

Low infection risk

Spire Healthcare was the first private hospital provider to publish clinical performance and patient reported outcomes together on their website, including information on rates of MRSA bacteraemia and Clostridium Difficile infection.

MRSA bacteraemia rates MRSA Bacteraemia (per 10,000 bed days)	
Spire Bushey Hospital (January 2016 – December 2016)	0.00
NHS* (January 2016 – December 2016)	0.09

*NHS data taken from https://www.gov.uk/government/statistics/mrsabacteraemia-annual-data

When a patient does not meet the criteria for NHS treatment.

No referral criteria thresholds

Referral into the NHS isn't always possible. At Spire Healthcare we don't have referral thresholds – so your patient can quickly access consultant appointments and diagnostic facilities including MRI and CT scans.

Visit **www.spirehealthcare.com** for more information.

When you and your patient want to choose the consultant they see.

Choose your patient's consultant

Demand the best for your patients and choose the consultant you want them to see. Your patient will see the same consultant at every appointment and they will be in full charge of their care with the support of our 24-hour resident doctor and experienced nursing team.

Fixed price treatment

After the initial consultation with your chosen consultant, we'll quote an inclusive, fixed price^{*} for all treatment. So there are no surprises once treatment is complete. We also offer two finance schemes, including access to an interest-free option **(0% APR representative)**.

Comfortable surroundings

At Spire Bushey Hospital patients have their own private room with en-suite shower. We offer a range of appetising meals, all prepared by our on-site chef, and delivered to their room. Visitors are welcome whenever your patient wishes.

* Please see a copy of Spire's patient terms and conditions for full detail. Prices vary per treatment and are dependent on each patient's individual circumstances and needs.



Notes
